
 

                                                                                                                         4th May, 2020 

 

 

BSE Limited 

P J Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Kind Attn:  Ms. Geetanjali Salunke, Assistant Manager (on-lineSurveillance). 

 

Ref:  Your email dated 04/05/2020. 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

Sub: Movement in share price of the Company. 

 

With reference to your email dated 4th May, 2020, we submit as under: 

 

Kindly note that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures as required under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and there is no further disclosure/information/ 

announcement/intimation to be given to the Stock Exchanges by the Company under the 

aforesaid Regulation which will have a bearing on the share price of the Company. 

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For VINYL CHEMICALS (INDIA) LIMITED 

 

P.C. PATEL 

COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLAINCE OFFICER 
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